English

Next week we are continuing writing
stories using Tales Toolkit. We are
looking at writing and structuring
sentences. We will be checking we

have capital letters and finger spaces

and also challenging ourselves to use
onomatopoeia.

Maths
We are going to be looking at addition
and using our knowledge of numbers
within 10 to help us solve calculations.
We will also be recapping our numbers
bonds to and within 10.

We will be focusing on multi skills
on Wednesdays with Premier
Sport. Please ensure your child has
a full, named PE Rit including

joggers.

History

We are sorting toys from the present
and past and linking this to Science
and thinking about how the materials
we make them out of have changed.
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Science

In Science we will be continuing to
look at materials and their
properties by going on a material
hunt.

Phonics
We are continuing to look at
alternative spellings for sounds.
Please look out for our new learning,
and the rules that accompany them,
on our phonics newsletter that comes
home every Friday.

Music

This week we will continue to look at
pulse and rhythm through practising
our Nativity songs and dances.

We will be beginning our winter
moving pictures ensuring that we
follow our designs and have at
least 3 moving parts.




